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“For I will pour water on the thirsty land, 

and streams on the dry ground;  I will pour out my 

Spirit on your offspring, and my blessing on your 

descendants”  Isaiah 44:3 

 

I read this the other day and thought how dry it 

seems in the land right now.  We continue to ask 

God to bring revival out of this Covid situation we 

are all in.  But, I was also reminded how much He 

has blessed us and our children.  Kate is now back 

in New York City and preparing for another semes-

ter at The King’s College.  Her semester will be a 

combination of online and in person classes.  While 

she was here in Colorado she got in some hiking, 

and did her first 14ers!  (14,000 ft peaks)  

Andrew and Kayla were able to spend a 

few weekends with us over the summer.  

They are now back in Fort Collins getting 

ready for a semester of student ministry 

with CRU.  Their ministry will also be 

quite different then what was expected.  

But we are trusting the Lord to use them as 

they minister to students at Colorado State 

University.   

 We are so grateful for how God has 

poured out his Spirit on our kids and 

blessed them.  We are praying they will 

walk humbly with Him and be used for His 

Kingdom.   



Helping people take their next step through relationships and recreation in His Creation! 

Prayer and Praises 
 
Praise God for the way He brings pastors 
and missionaries to us for refreshment and 
for providing a safe place. 
 
We Praise God for each of you and are 
grateful for how you bless us so we can 
bless others. 
  
Please pray for Annette and Spencer to 
walk humbly and intimately with the Lord 
each day and listen to his voice. 
 
Pray for us to be sensitive to the Holy 
Spirit, have discernment and be safe peo-
ple for the variety of folks that come our 
way as well as the ones we travel to see. 
 
Pease Pray for Kate as she lives and stud-
ies in NYC; pray she will walk closely 
with the Lord and find good fellowship. 
 
Please pray for Andrew and Kayla as 
they begin their semester working with 
CRU at CSU. 
 
Please Pray for Dave and Dee (spencer’s 
parents) as they deal with his dementia! 
 
Please Pray for the pastors and missionar-
ies and their families that we will be try-
ing to connect with remotely. Pray they 
will find the refreshment and input they 
need to continue to minister from a place 
of fulness! 
 
Please Pray for God to bring beauty from 
ashes and for revival as a result of the Co-
rona Virus.   
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Thank you for your partnership with us and BHM.   

Give online  

www.bighornministries.org  

 click on “Get Involved” 

We are praying for you during these difficult times, 

that your hope will be renewed and you experience 

His joy and peace!  We are especially grateful for 

your partnership with us which continues to put 

wind in our sails and allow us to work for the sake 

of Christ! 

In spite of Covid, we have had some missionaries 

come for a time of refreshment, although many had 

to cancel.  We have had families from Turkey and 

Iraq.  These are some dear friends that serve in north-

ern Iraq that came for a short time! 

Even though our summer was not what we expected, 

it still was full of opportunity to minister.  Spencer 

preached in the small churches in Pitkin and Sargents 

again, and they were surprisingly well attended.   


